
National agreement continues to deliver
 Ireland 

Public services union IMPACT reports that the national agreement on public service 
reform (the Croke Park agreement) continues to deliver savings and has been 
praised by the International Monetary Fund. Trade unions negotiated the agreement 
in order to prevent further cuts in pay and avoid compulsory redundancies. It 
provides a framework for negotiating efficiency savings and has delivered targets 
set so far.
Read more at > IMPACT
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